

OSBORN HILL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

DAVID HUDSPETH | PRINCIPAL

THERESA BUDLOWSKI | SECRETARY

November 2, 2018

Dear KM Families,

Happy November! I am happy to report that Mrs. Milas will be returning to school on Monday, November 5th.

We have been so lucky to have Ms. Hedman with us since the start of the year to help all of our students adjust to kindergarten at Osborn Hill. She has done an outstanding job of building the routines that are so important to kindergarten, learning about the students' individual strengths and needs, and instructing the students each day. Thank you, Ms. Hedman!

The transition for Mrs. Milas' return started with classroom visits and attending parent-teacher conferences last month, where Mrs. Milas made it a point to be there to meet with you and learn about the class. We will continue this process in the coming days with Ms. Hedman and Mrs. Milas working together in the classroom and in meetings to ensure as smooth a transition as possible.

Thank you for all your support this year. Mrs. Milas is very excited to return and I know you will join me in welcoming her back.

Please let me know if you have any questions about the transition process.

Sincerely,

David Hudspeth

760 Stillson Road, Fairfield, CT 06824 Phone: (203) 255-8340 Fax: (203) 255-8213